
   

 

CSB/2025/O.1.1/SLT-S-037                     

Thursday 28th August 2025 

Dear Parents  

Re: Secondary End of the Week Letter 

What a wonderful start we have had to the new academic year at Capital School! The energy 

and positivity around campus have been fantastic, and it has been a real pleasure to see our 

students settling back into school life so quickly and enthusiastically.  

We are especially delighted to welcome our new pupils and teachers who have joined the 

Capital School community this year. The atmosphere has been fabulous, with existing students 

and staff going out of their way to make sure everyone feels at home. The kindness, openness, 

and enthusiasm shown by our pupils has made this transition smooth and joyful for everyone 

involved.  

I would also like to draw your attention to some upcoming events for parents. On Tuesday, 2nd 

September, we will be hosting our Parent Information Meetings:  

• Years 7–9 at 8:00am  

• Years 10–11 at 3:00pm  

During these sessions, I will be sharing our academic plans for the year ahead as well as the 

wide range of enrichment opportunities available for our students. At Capital School, we 

strongly believe that school is much more than just lessons—it’s about providing experiences 

that help pupils grow, discover their passions, and prepare for the future.  

I will also take this opportunity to explain in more detail the pupil pathway from Year 7 through 

to Year 13. It is very important to me that parents feel as informed and involved as possible 

right from the beginning of their child’s journey with us.  

In addition, we will be running parent workshops throughout the year, and we want these to 

be shaped by your feedback. Our aim is to ensure these sessions are genuinely useful and 

relevant, helping you to feel fully equipped and supported as part of your child’s education. This 

year, more than ever, we want to focus on school and parents working together, with open 

and effective communication at the heart of everything we do.  

We are so excited about the year ahead and the many opportunities it holds. Thank you, as 

always, for your continued support. Together, we can ensure that this year is a happy, 

successful, and inspiring one for all our students.  

Warm regards,  

  

Mr. Scott Holden  

Head of Secondary  

 


